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WARSAW, September 8, 2022 — The Government of Poland today announced that Boeing’s [NYSE: BA] AH-64
Apache has been selected for its KRUK Attack Helicopter program.

“Boeing is honored the Government of Poland has selected the AH-64E Apache for the Polish Armed Forces’ new
attack helicopter fleet. An Apache selection strengthens U.S-Polish military ties by enhancing interoperability
and cooperation between Poland, the U.S. Army and NATO nations. During the procurement process, Boeing
established significant cooperative partnerships across Polish government and industry. Our partnership with
the Polish Armaments Group in particular will continue to expand as we implement training and sustainment
efforts with local industry.”
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